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Health Service Executive, Primary Care Reimbursement Service 
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Tel: (01) 864 7100 Fax: (01) 834 3589 

     
Carol Nolan, T.D. 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
30th April2025  
 
PQ: 16954/25 
 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of GPs reimbursed (PCRS) for the year 2024 and Q1 in 2025, 
in tabular form, for first and second consultations for terminations of pregnancy; and if she will make a 
statement on the matter. -Carol Nolan 
 
Dear Deputy Nolan, 
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question (Reference 16954/25), which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. 
 

 

Date Claimed 

Month

No. of 

Claims
Cost of Claims No. of Claims

Cost of 

Claims

2024 12,641 €1,896,150 10,441 €3,132,300 23,082 €5,028,450

January to 

February 

2025 2,206 €330,900 1,742 €522,600 3,948 €853,500

Grand Total 14,847 €2,227,050 12,183 €3,654,900 27,030 €5,881,950

Date 

generated 

25/04/2025

AH AI

Total 

Number of 

Claims

Total Cost of 

Claims

Patients first consultation 

termination of pregnancy

Combined termination 

procedure and aftercare



Please be advised the report is valid on date of production but underlying data changes can occur after 
and change the reported figures. In some circumstances this can result in a minor discrepancy between 
reports for legitimate reasons of timing and data changes etc. 

Yours sincerely, 

Suzanne Doyle 
Primary Care Reimbursement Service 

The Health Service Executive operates the General Medical Services Scheme, which includes Medical 
Cards and GP Visit Cards, under the Health Act 1970, as amended. It has established a dedicated contact 
service for members of the Oireachtas specifically for queries relating to the status of Medical Cards 
and GP Visit Cards applications, which the Deputy / Senator may wish to use for an earlier 
response.  Tel: 01-8647180 / email: Oireachtas.pcrs@hse.ie 
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